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Mr. John Morley, President,
Youngstown Country Club,
2248 Selma A venue,
Youngstown, Ohio.
My dear John:

The Grcenkeepers' Club of New England desires to
express its appreciation to the Executive Committee, of
the National Association of Greenkeepers of America,
for its cooperation in bringing about the joint meeting
with our Club, in Boston, on Nov. 16th.

\Ve feel that great goodwill will come from this meet-
ing and hope that you all have sensed the same friendly,
cordial, feeling, that you, of the National body so clearly
expressed.

\Ve were, indeed, very glad to meet and to welcome
everyone of you, and congratulate the National Asso-
ciation on the fine group of men it has at its head.

Although we may be working along little different
lines, our aims and purposes are similar. I speak for the
Club, as a whole, in assuring you that our organization
is ready and eager, at all times, to cooperate with other
organizations in anything that will benefit greenkeepers
and golf in general.

May we also express our thanks for your cordial in-
vitation to visit your Show and Conference in New
York. I think that many of us will surely accept this
invitation.

\Vith sincere thanks and appreciation, I remain,
Yours truly,

C. E. TREAT, PresideJ1t.
November 24, 1931.
(Greenkeeper, \Voodland Golf Club.)

Mr. Carlton E. Treat, President,
New England Greenkeepers' Club,
Auburndale, Mass.
Dear Carl:

The copy of letter to :Mr. NIodey at hand and we
surely thank you for the sentiments expressed.

The Executive Committee wishes to thank you for
your cooperation in making the meeting a success, for
without your efforts, it would not have been such a suc-
cess.

\Ve too, feel that a lot was accomplished and only
hope that we may again meet in the near future. As you
know, the N. A. G. A. deals only with the individual,
but we are always glad to see a sectional group progress
and we sincerely wish your group all the luck and suc-
cess in the world.

Thanking you and the New England Greenkeepers'
Club for your wonderful hospitality and looking for-
ward to seeing most of you in New York, I remain,

Sincerely yours,
National Association of Greenkeepers of America,

JOHN QUAILL, Secretary.
November 27,1931.

Instructions For Those
Attending the New York
Greenkeepers' Convention
Present yourself at any ticket office at

least 30 minutes before train time.

T ell the ticket agent you are going to
New York to attend the National Green-
keepers' Convention and ask for a reduced
fare convention certificate.

If your wife or children accompany you,
get certificates for them also.

Buy your full fare ticket to New York
-the reduced rates applies only on the re-
turn trip.

On arrival at New York report at once
to Harry A. Burkhardt, Chairman of the
Registra tion Committee of the National
Association of Greenkeepers of America.
Registration Booth in the Golf Show.

Leave your certificate with him until Fri-
day and it will be validated by the Special
Agent.

Call at the Registration Booth Friday
afternoon and get your certificate for the
return trip home.

\'Vhen you buy your ticket home present
your certificate to the ticket agent in
New York and you will get a full fare ticket
for half fare, thereby saving you 25 per cent
of your total railroad expense.


